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August 11, 2017 

Erica Jorgensen 
WNBC 
30 Rockefeller Plaza, 713E-1 
7th Floor 
New York, NY 10112 

RE: FOIL-2017-858-00638 

Dear Ms Jorgensen: 

I am writing in response to your request pursuant to the Freedom of  Information 
Law (“FOIL”) for records of  “Any and All websites, URLs, applications accessed 
through LinkNYC by any and all users, including but not limited to, all online 
traffic from January 2016 – Present.” 

The Department of  Information Technology and Telecommunications 
(“DoITT”) has completed its research and found no records responsive to your 
request. In addition, we have no records which indicate whether these records 
exist elsewhere, and if  so, who that custodian would be. 

This concludes the research and work done for this FOIL request. Please note 
that, pursuant to Public Officers Law Section 89 (4)(a), any appeal must be made 
within thirty (30) calendar days of  this response and must be addressed to: 
Michael Pastor, General Counsel and Records Access Appeals Officer, DoITT, 
255 Greenwich Street, 9th Floor, New York, NY 10007. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dominic Mauro 
Records Access Officer 


